
 

ASSESSORS OFFICE 

TOWN OF GROVELAND 

183 Main Street 

Groveland, MA  01834 
Tel:  (978)372-8528           Fax: (978) 373-6147 

 
N. Dana Moody 
Gerald Hill 
William Darke 

 

 

Minutes 

 

 
Date:  April 25, 2016 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 9:00am, in attendance Dana Moody and Gerry Hill. 

Finance Director in to take minutes, Debra Webster not present due to jury 

duty. 

 

The board discussed the request of the finance director to release 

additional overlay in the amount of $195,000, (195,000 was released 

earlier). Board voted unanimous to release the additional amount. 

 

The board voted to grant exemptions on the applications that came in before 

April 1st.  The list of exemptions granted is available in the Assessor’s 
office. 

 

The board voted to deny the application for exemption that was received 

late, after April 1. 

 

Brian Sullivan, manager from Cedardale, came in to speak with the Board 

regarding their application for abatement.  Brian explain that due to 

competition from the town’s summer camp program that their attendance is 
down from prior years.  He related the expenses to operate have 

significantly increased.  The board advised Mr. Sullivan that the 

consultant will be going over the financial information and discuss issues 

that Cedardale may present to support their appeal. 

 

9:40am Gerry motioned to adjourn Dana seconded, Board voted unanimous to 

adjourn 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Debra Webster 

Office Manager 

 

 


